
 

Let Your Light Shine 
                                                          Matthew 5:16 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
                                       

 
 

7th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 

Christmas Pantomime – Sleeping Beauty  
 

I am delighted to announce that I have booked for the whole school to see Sleeping Beauty at 
The Grange Theatre in Northwich.  The performance will be on Tuesday 13th December at 
2pm and will finish at approximately 4.30pm so we will be back at school for approximately 
5.15pm traffic depending.   
 
The cost will be £12.60 which covers the theatre ticket and transport.  Please supply your 
child with a snack which can be consumed during the interval.  This can be a packet of sweets 
/chocolate/popcorn etc. 
 
Please consent/pay via school money log in.  A £6.00 deposit is required by Friday 25th 
November to enable us to confirm our booking.  Payment in full is required by Friday 9th 
December.  We be sending home a ‘Form C’ at the end of this month which will need to be 
completed and returned before the trip. 
 
In cases of financial hardship or exceptional circumstances please contact Mrs Appleby asap 
to discuss. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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